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Please forward this to each of the assembly members. 

RESOLUTION No. 22-04-963

I am alarmed by the prospect that the Klehini and Chilkat Valley corridor, ending at the 
harbor and sweeping up to Lutak, might be jeopardized by ore trucks hauling Canadian 
mining efforts. That the Upper Klehini and Chilkat rivers are put in harm’s way with the 
Palmer/Constantine project is unconscionable. That our elected leaders might try to 
squeeze a negotiation to create an ore terminal without involving the necessary public input 
is both alarming and unconscionable. 
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